
Welcome!Welcome!
LV1 U2 L3



Hello,

Teacher!

Hello!

How are
you?

I'm 
fine!



My FamilyMy Family



baby

In this lesson:

grandfather

grandmother

Who is she? She's my (mother).

little

big

brotherfather

mother sister

Who are they? They are my family!



He is ...
He's ...Have the student

practice saying:

"He's."



' ...
...

Have the student

trace and say the

words.



She is ...
She's ...Have the student

practice saying:

"She's."



' ...
...

Have the student

trace and say the

words.



Hi, Teacher!

Hi!

Read and have

the student

repeat.



They are 
my family!

Who are 
they?

Read and have

the student repeat

and circle the

family.



He's my
father!

Who is 
he?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"father."



She's my
mother!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"mother."



He's my
grandfather!

Who is 
he?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"grandfather."



She's my
grandmother!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"grandmother."



She's my
little sister!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"little sister."



Nice to
meet you all!

Read and have

the student

repeat.



Let's meet
my family!Hi, Teacher!

Hi!

Read and have

the student

repeat.



They are 
my family!

Who are 
they?

Read, then have
the student repeat
and circle the
family.



She's my
mother!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"mother."



He's my
father!

Who is 
he?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"father."



She's my
grandmother!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"grandmother."



He's my
grandfather!

Who is 
he?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"grandfather."



She's my
baby sister!

Who is 
she?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"baby sister."



He's my
big brother!

Who is 
he?

Ask the question, and
give the student time
to answer on their own.
Have the student circle
"big brother."



Draw your family!Draw your family!



baby

Review:

grandfather

grandmother

Who is she? She's my (mother).

little

big

brotherfather

mother sister

Who are they? They are my family!



Great job!Great job!



baby

Today you learned:

grandfather

grandmother

Who is she? She's my (mother).

little

big

brotherfather

mother sister

Who are they? They are my family!



Homework!

- Draw a picture of your family! Take a video
and introduce your whole family to your
teacher. Send the video to your teacher. 

Who is she? She's my (mother).

Who is he? He's my (big brother).





